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The current two party political control over voting is wrong because it is undemocratic 

and denies full participation of Oregon voters in Oregon primary voting.  This needs 

to change  so that Oregonians who are non affiliated voters can have their voices 

heard fully and counted.   

 

 

 

 

 


